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Farewell, Mrs Clifford! 
Mrs Clifford will be retiring this 

summer after 17 years working 

at St Augustine’s.  

She joined the school in 1997 as 

a teaching assistant and all three of her sons 

attended the school. She has worked with many 

year groups and hundreds of children over this 

time and has helped and encouraged them all in 

her unique way. All the children she has worked 

with have made great progress in their learning 

and confidence. 

Mrs Clifford writes: “I have really enjoyed my 

time at St Augustine’s and have made so many 

friends here. I shall miss all the children and 

staff, but I hope to come back and visit when I 

can.” 

Mrs Clifford and her husband, Tom, are 

intending to move to France in the next few 

months and to finally finish the house 

renovation they started over there. If you 

would like to contribute to a gift for Mrs 

Clifford, please send donations to the office. 

 

End of Year Mass 
This will be on Weds 24th at 9am in 

the school hall. It will be a chance to 

celebrate our achievements this 

year and also to pray for our Year 6 

children as they move on to secondary school. 
 

Classes for Next Year 
Reception – Mrs Evans and Mrs De Haas 

Year 1 – Miss Kingston and Mrs Wilkins 

Year 2 – Mrs Chase and Ms Rogers 

Year 3 – Mrs Gardiner and new appointment 

Year 4 – Mrs Tonkin and Mrs Dunning 

Year 5 – Mrs Berry/ Mrs Christopher and Mrs Smith 

Year 6 – Mrs Timbrell and Mrs Fry 

 
 

The Magical Car 
Year 5 and 6 are putting on their performance 

on Weds 17th  and Thurs 18th at 

7pm. Tickets are available from 

the school office. 

 

Sun Hats 
As the weather has suddenly 

brightened up, it would be useful 

for all the children to have a sun 

hat to wear outside at lunchtime. 

 

Holiday Club 
A reminder that Allsorts offer a holiday club 

during the summer – contact them on 01305 

750444. 

 

School Uniform 
The governors have asked that you read the key 

points of the policy on the back of the 

newsletter, ready for September – the full 

policy is available on the website. 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings 
At the meetings today and tomorrow, we will be 

inviting parents to complete a survey about 

teaching and learning – please try to complete it 

as it is valuable feedback for us. 

 

Hot School Meals 
Orders for the first two weeks in September 

must be in by tomorrow 16th July at the latest, 

along with any orders for next week. 
 

Primary College 
Year 6 had brilliant time at Weymouth College 

last week, taking part in a variety of ctivities 

based around jobs and careers. They even wrote 

some of the articles about it for the Echo! 

 

 School closes at 2.15pm next Weds 24th July and re-opens for children on Weds 
4th September. 



     

 

 



     



     
 


